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November 10, 2022

The Honorable Angela Birney
City of Redmond

PO Box 97010

Redmond, WA 98073-9710

Dear Mayor Birney:

Congratulations! I'm pleased to let you know that the City of Redmond is receiving $1,445,000 in
PSRC funding for the following project:

AWARD FUNDING FUNDING
EROIECY AMOUNT SOURCE DEADLINE
Pavement Management Project - 154th $315,000 FHWA June 1, 2025
Avenue (Redmond Way to 85th Street)
$1,130,000 FHWA June 1, 2026

The projects are part of a $5.4 billion Regional Transportation Improvement Program for 2023-2026
that was adopted by PSRC’s Executive Board in October. Final approval by the Governor and federal
funding agencies is expected in early 2023. This program includes a wide variety of investments over
the next four years, addressing the needs of transit, state and local roadways, bicycle and pedestrian
facilities, maintenance and preservation, and others.

Your project performed well in PSRC’s merit-based project selection process, which identifies priority
projects that will improve local and regional mobility and help achieve our long-range Regional
Transportation Plan. Kudos to you and your staff for securing this funding.
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Thank you and your team for continuing to provide essential services to your community throughout the
pandemic. | look forward to continuing to partner with you on efforts to help the region thrive for the long
term.
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Josh Brown L/"V\f/fﬁ
Executive Director, Puget Sound Regional Council {J
cc: Robert Agnew, Program Administrator

Carol Helland, Director, Planning & Community Development



